
Food and Drug Administration 
Rockville MD 20857 

September 17, 2001 

Joseph K. Doss 
International Bottle Water Assn. 
1700 Diagonal Road, Suite 650 
Alexandria, Virginia 22314 

Dear Mr. Doss: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to reqiure 
Telephone Contact Information on label of bottled water products, was 
received by this office on 09/17/01. It was assigned docket number 
OlP-0406/CP 1 and it was filed on 09/17/01. Please refer to this docket 
number in future correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that t'he acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

. 

Helen K. Harris 
Dockets Management Branch 


